
HURRICANE KIKO 
UPDATE NO. 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday, September 5, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  

Young Brothers has been monitoring Hurricane Kiko as it continues toward the Hawaiian 
Islands and has modified our sailing schedule and cargo acceptance for the remainder of the 
week ahead of the arrival of the storm.   

Sailing Schedule Updates 
Honolulu to Hilo sailing Saturday, September 6, 2025 – RESCHEDULED to Friday, September 5, 2025  

• The barge is now scheduled to depart on Friday, September 5, 2025, and is 
estimated to arrive on Sunday, September 7, 2025.  For customer convenience 
there will be special gate hours on Sunday, September 7, 2025 from 7:30 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m. Cargo availability will be as follows, however, this is subject to change 
based on direction from the U.S. Coast Guard and State of Hawaii Department of 
Transportation – Harbors Division: 

o Dry and Refrigerated Straightload Containers – Upon discharge 
o Refrigerated loose and palletized cargo – Sunday, September 7, 2025 at 8:30 a.m. 
o Dry mixed and palletized cargo – Tuesday, September 9, 2025 at 7:30 a.m. 

 
Hilo to Honolulu sailing Monday, September 8, 2025 – RESCHEDULED to Sunday, September 7, 2025 

• The barge is now scheduled to depart on Sunday, September 7, 2025, and will sail out 
to safe harbor away from the storm.  An updated arrival time will be provided in a future 
notice.   

• Cargo acceptance will be limited to dry straightload containers, and dry mixed and 
palletized cargo only.  NO REFRIGERATED CARGO WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

 
Honolulu to Kaunakakai sailing Sunday, September 7, 2025 – NO CHANGES 
 
Honolulu to Kawaihae, Nawiliwili, and Kahului sailing Monday, September 8, 2025 – NO CHANGES 
 
Cargo Acceptance Updates 
In anticipation for severe ocean conditions including tropical storm force winds, Young Brothers 
will be modifying cargo acceptance at all ports.  No livestock, automobiles, roll-on roll-off 
cargo and hazardous material cargo (including in straightload containers) will be 
accepted except for medical/emergency supplies and public safety vehicles.  
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Young Brothers will continue to monitor the storm closely and anticipate that the Hurricane will 
produce severe ocean and wind conditions that will cause delays in sailings from Tuesday 
through Thursday of next week.  The Company will provide updates on its operations at each 
port of call throughout Hawaiʻi as they may be affected by the storm.   
 
Updated information on changes to operations statewide will be sent via e-mail, posted on our 
website, and through our social media channels.  Young Brothers encourages its customers to 
sign up for e-mail notifications at our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call your local port office.   
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 


